From:
Cath Blakey [cob01@uow.edu.au]

Sent:
Tuesday, 20 March 2001 1:37 AM

To:
eet.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject:
Senate Inquiry into Education

To whom it may concern,                                               

I am a science student at the University of Wollongong (UoW). Since   UoW became university of the year for preparing students for the      e-world, university administraion have done many things to hinder     students e-access.  This includes placing quoatas and fees on internet and e-mail services without informing or asking students.  This is    hypocritical because the university is increasing placing course      material on-line.  We are not charged for spending “too much” time in the library, why should we be charged for spending “too much” time in on-line.  Also, while I have been exposed some fantastic on-line      lectures (GEOS 142 - Lecturer Gordan Waite), this was the exception   rather than the rule.  I do not believe that students can gain the    same understanding knowledge without considerable face-to-face class  time.                                                                 

Once I have finished my degree I hope to work in Australia, however as Australian Universities are so poorly funded than I am tempted to join the brain-drain from Australia to Europe/America.                     

I am also concerned about the impact of successive funding cuts on    university independence.  The reputation of my university has been    jeopardised because the vice-chancellor choose to sack the alleged    ‘whistle-blower’ rather thatn addresses the problem.                  

It is important that univeristies maintain independence as well as    unprofitable courses.  At UoW there has been a push to remove the     courses that as uneconomically valueable as other courses.            

I am also concerned about sponsership or funding from un-ethical      corporations on campus and believe all universities should have       ethical purchasing policies.                                          

I wish the Senate Reference Committee good luck, for you hold the fate of millions of Australian minds.                                      

Sincerely,                                                            

Catherine                                                             

Catherine Blakey                                                      

7 Byarong Ave                                                         

Mangerton                                                             

NSW 2500                                                              

Ph: 02 4228 1874                                                      

